
From:  Jacobs, Paul <Paul.Jacobs@sen.ca.gov>

Sent time:  01/09/2019 01:37:25 PM

To:  luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org

Cc:  Manning, Russell <Russell.Manning@sen.ca.gov>

Subject:  AB 900-Hollywood Center Project
 

Hi Luci,
 
My name is Paul Jacobs and I work for the CA Senate Office of Research. I have been requested to investigate issues related to
the CEQA streamlining bills such as AB 900 (Chapter 354/Statutes of 2011). I am looking at producing a report on these issues
sometime in March of this year. For part of my investigation I would like to speak with all of the lead agencies for projects that
qualified under AB 900 (or similar bills). Specifically related to the Hollywood Center Project, I would like to discuss and learn
more about the following topics:

Status of the project
Experience with the concurrent preparation of the record
Thoughts on the environmental benefits gained through the enhanced requirements

 
If possible, we would like to schedule a phone call with you to discuss this project in more detail. Could you provide us with
your availability starting next week?
 
Thanks in advance for your assistance!
 


